
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday September 20, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Maryann Fiske at 6:00pm. 

Present were Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahamnian and Scott Vecchiolla. Absent were 

Jamie Luchini and Ron Gray. No Minutes were available for Aug. meeting.  The 

bills were read and signed. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1.      Lyn reported that Jamie had submitted an article for the Town Meeting for a 

new mower. He had received 4 bids for the mower ranching $16,000.00 to 

$14, 490.00. Most of them did not have the larger machine that we need.  

 

 New Business  

1.      Lyn was asked to write a letter to inform all the funeral directors of our new 

prices. . 

 

Motion was made to close the meeting by Lyn Lovell seconded by Scott 

Vecchiolla. Meeting adjourned at 6:25 next meeting to be held Oct. 18th at 6:00 

pm in the Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


